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STUDENT SENATE MEETING
AGENDA

October 27, 2009

I.	Call to Order/Roll Call

II.	Approval of Minutes

1. President’s Report

IV.	Committee Reports

A.	Finance
				B.	Public Relations
				C. 	Academic Policies
	D.	School Spirit
	E.	Student Welfare

V. Announcements/Comments from the Public

VI. Adjournment 

















2009-2010 Student Senate Meeting
Minutes from
October 13, 2009

Presiding:		Brian Brateris

Members Present:	Jacqueline Bavier 
Cheres Chambers
Nazire Divanovic
			William Elmore
			Zaneb Ghanem 
Patrick Hewett
			Precious Jemibewon
			Charles Kern
			Nicole Kim
			Kenan Kurt
			Dawn Leiser
			Darryl Lewis
			John Livres
			Steve Magnotti 
Jermic Musgrave 
Timothy Papp
			Xochil Ramirez
			Jamey Robinson
			Kyle Santoferraro
			Juana Socorro-Aguirre
			Josh Spada
			Dan Stockman
			Xilena Viana
Samuel Wakawa 
Duanaya Williams

Members Absent:	Lauren Zampelle*		*Notified Chair		

Members Late:	None				

Agenda/Business:	Brian called the meeting to order.  Senators who were absent or late were noted.  Josh moved to approve the minutes of the September 29, 2009 meeting, seconded by Charles.  Kenan wanted the minutes to reflect that the Academic Policies report regarding the Faculty Senate was given by him not Charles.
			
					Motion Passed: 25-0-1*
*Senator Abstained: Brian Brateris

President’s Report: Brian Brateris

			Brian stated that Homecoming was a great success, the alumni were very pleased.  He then congratulated the School Spirit Committee and the Stockton Entertainment Team for their participation during Homecoming.

Vice President’s Report: Precious Jemibewon

			Precious wished Juana and Cheres a happy birthday.  She then welcomed the two new senators.


Committee Reports: Finance

	STAND submitted a supplemental in the amount of $1,211.20 to fund their trip to the National Pledge to Protect Conference.  Steve moved to approve the supplemental, seconded by Patrick.
						Motion Passed: 25-0-1*
*Senator Abstained:  Brian Brateris

	The Hospitality and Management Society submitted a supplemental in the amount of $2,009.81 to fund their trip to the International Hotel, Motel and Restaurant Show on September 29th, 2009.  Steve moved to approve the supplemental, seconded by Duanaya.
						Motion Passed: 25-0-1*
*Senator Abstained: Brian Brateris

	The Public Health Society submitted a supplemental in the amount of $800 to fund part of their annual budget.  Patrick moved to approve the supplemental, seconded by Timothy.

						Motion Passed: 25-0-1*
*Senator Abstained: Brian Brateris
 
	Public Relations

			Xochil reported that Meet the Candidates went very well and thanked the Senators for helping with tabling for elections.

			Xochil then announced that the Birthday Card Project is in the process of being fixed and should be up and running soon.

			Xilena reported that the committee is setting up a new email account because the last account was shut down.

Academic Policies

			Tim stated that the committee is working on the Undecided Fair.  Zaneb will be passing out flyers and letters to professors and administrators, notifying them of the time and date, and asking them if they would like to participate.

School Spirit

			William stated that the committee is continuing to collect materials for the time capsule.  They are also working on a proposal to participate in athletic half-time events.

			William then reported that Homecoming was a huge success and that the Osprey Ball was excellent.
			
			Student Welfare

			Jamey reported that the committee met with Trish Krevetski, Director of Auxiliary Services, and had a discussion concerning Chartwells.  The topics included the extensive process in which Chartwells was chosen as opposed to other food providers, upcoming changes in dining facilities including N-wing and the Campus Center, meal plans, availability of food options and food quality and costs.  They will meet with Ms. Krevetski again to discuss the possibility of a 24-hour dining facility for students on campus.

			Jamey reported that Jacqueline will now be on the college-wide committee for choosing contracts.
			
Announcements/Comments from the Public:

			Luanne Anton, Health Educator, announced that October is Domestic Awareness Month and gave updates on upcoming programs.

			Rachel Stark, Associate Director of Residential Life, announced that they are co-sponsoring a conference for women on November 7th and urged everyone to spread the word

Adjournment: 	Brian adjourned the meeting at 5:00 p.m.
